
 
 
 
Dear Owner/Trainer 
 

Owners Arrangements 
 
 

Thank you for your entry at Musselburgh Racecourse. We greatly appreciate your support and hope to see 
you on the raceday.  
 
PASS System 
You can book your badges via the concierge page of this system this will allow you to e-mail a badge direct 
to your guests prior to their arrival. If you require extra badges please name your guests in the comments 
area. 
 
Car Parking 
In order to provide a quicker and more convenient access to the Owners’ & Trainers’ facilities please use 
the designated O & T Car Park located at the stables. There is clear signage, and stewards to direct you. 
Access to this car park is from the roundabout at the 5f end of the track. The postcode for your sat nav is 
EH21 7PR.  
 
Owners Badges 
Each runner is allocated 6 badges with 4 meal vouchers (vouchers are for the Owner ONLY & are 
non transferable). If you would like to dine with us you must book a table in advance by calling 0131 
665 2859.  Lunch vouchers are limited to 4 per runner however you can purchase extra meals in the Bistro.  
 
A limited number of additional owners badges may be requested, however these must be ordered in advance 
please email, jwalker@eastlothian.gov.uk .  
 
Refreshments 
Race day light refreshments will also be provided in the Nairn`s Owners’ & Trainers’ Pavilion.  To enjoy 
your complimentary hospitality please show your badge to the steward on the door of the pavilion. Tea, 
Coffee and Nairn`s biscuits will be available along with a cash bar.  
 
Exit 
The exit from the O & T Car Park will be regulated during racing.  To exit the car park you will need to leave 
via the access route (follow the signs) and this will take you out towards the A1, avoiding the main public 
car park and any traffic queues. 
This is a public area for dog walkers, please drive slowly along the back straight and be respectful of our 
neighbours when driving though the built up area. 
 
If you have any questions about Musselburgh Racecourse and your Owners Experience, please contact me 
in the Racecourse Office on 0131 665 2859 or via e-mail jwalker@eastlothian.gov.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Jane Walker 
Owners & Trainers Co-ordinator 
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